From: Lands Ministerials Mailbox

To: Bruce Zhang

Subject: New Request for Advice - Kariong Sand and Soil Supplies Facility (SSD-8660) (Central Coast)
Date: Tuesday, 1 September 2020 13:29:59

Hi Bruce

Crown Lands has no comments for this proposal as no Crown land is affected by the
proposal.

Thanks
Kirstyn
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Our Vision: Together, we create thriving environments, communities and economies.

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge
the traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful
and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which
Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically.



